
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, AUGUST 5, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 A FEW WEEKS AGO, AT LEAST I THINK IT WAS THAT RECENT, I MENTIONED TWO 

PROPERTIES WE HAD FOR SALE. BOTH WERE ACQURIRED AS PART OF A LISTENERS 

ESTATE. ONE PARCEL WAS IN MERRILL, THE OTHER UP IN THE UPPER PENINSULA. I AM 

HAPPY TO REPORT THAT WE HAVE NOW SOLD THE MERRILL PROPERTY. AND THAT IS A 

GREAT ANSWER TO PRAYER. 

THE OTHER PARCEL, 160 ACRES, LOCATED IN THE UPPER PENINSULA IS ALL WOODS. IT’S 

ADJACENT TO THE NATIONAL FOREST AND IS IN THE NATIONAL FORESTY PROGRAM. 

TRANSLATED THAT MEANS WE PAY VERY LITTLE IN PROPERTY TAXES FOR IT. AND WITH 

EACH PASSING YEAR THOSE TREES GET CLOSER TO BEING ABLE TO BE HARVESTED. 

THAT TRANSLATED MEANS SOME BIG REVENUE FOR THE STATION DOWN THE ROAD.  

SO IT’S A ‘WIN-WIN’ SITUATION. IF WE COULD SELL IT TODAY THAT WOULD BE GREAT. 

OTHERWISE IT’S A GREAT INVESTMENT FOR THE STATION. IF YOU’RE INTERESTED IN 

THIS LAND, CONTACT ALAN KILGORE HERE AT WRVM. YOU CAN ALSO GET MORE 

INFORMATION ABOUT THE LAND AND ITS EXACT LOCATION BY VISITING OUR WEB SITE, 

WRVM.ORG. 

ONE OF OUR GREATEST RESOURCES HERE ON EARTH ARE THE MANY WRVM LISTENERS 

WHO PRAY FOR US AND HELP SUPPORT US FINANCIALLY. THANK YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


